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The project GENTe is heading towards its completion
at the end of January 2024! During these last few
months of project implementation, all partners have
been working hard in different activities and events -
read all about them below.

Partners in Austria, Greece, Cyprus, Italy, Romania and
Germany have been organising their final GENTe
events in order to promote the project and its final
results among its target groups as well as the general
public. The events have all been successful, with
active participation by NEETs, young people interested
in setting up a green business, and general
stakeholders.

What’s next?

The consortium has finalised all modules for the e-
learning platform of GENTe, which is already launched
in English! The e-learning platform is accessible for
free and as an OER - Open Educational Resource,
serving as a powerful tool to empower NEET
individuals by equipping them with essential
entrepreneurial skills. Scan the QR code and have a
look!

The partners met for the final time in Berlin, Germany
on the 12th and 13th of December 2023 for the final

GENTe meeting! The consortium has used this valuable
time to define and monitor the implementation of the

last project tasks and to ensure that the project will run
smoothly until its completion and also will have an

impact even after January 2024. Partners successfully
completed the project meeting that was filled with

fruitful conversation, productive brainstorming and
exchange of views!


